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Good afternoon,  
 
As you might have heard, DHS is moving to a new MMIS platform beginning this 
year.  It is a modular platform that will consist of multiple vendors interfacing with a data 
hub.  Implementation will be done in phases as vendors are brought on 
board.  Information on the new MMIS can now be found 
at  https://www.dhs.pa.gov/providers/Providers/Pages/MMIS-2020.aspx.  Please use 
this link to access the quarterly newsletters posted to the DHS website.   
 
Attached is a Special Issue of our MMIS Newsletter, The Platform.  It provides 
information on two of our new vendors for this project.  They are the System 
Integrator/Data Hub and EDI partners.   
 
As we get more involved with the implementation and have more specific information to 
give the MCOs, we will do so.   
 
Please distribute to appropriate staff. 
 
Thank you,  
      
OMHSAS-837/834 Issues/KP 
New emails - RA-PWOMHSAS837ISSUES@pa.gov; RA-
PWOMHSASCCRIDATA@pa.gov.  
 

Newsletter 2020 
Special Issue.pdf  

https://www.dhs.pa.gov/providers/Providers/Pages/MMIS-2020.aspx
mailto:RA-PWOMHSAS837ISSUES@pa.gov
mailto:RA-PWOMHSASCCRIDATA@pa.gov
mailto:RA-PWOMHSASCCRIDATA@pa.gov

